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Circular Letter No: 0014/2006 
 
 

Revision of Pay for Caretakers in Dún Laoghaire I.A.D.T. 
due under Sustaining Progress - June 2005 

 
 
I am directed by the Minister for Education and Science to refer to the application in respect of 
Craftworkers, General Operative and related grades of pay increases arising from the Parallel 
Benchmarking Agreement Analogue 2003 and the general round increases due under Sustaining 
Progress previously referred to in Circular Letter IT 17/05. 
 
In this connection the Secretary General of this Department and the Education Sector Performance 
Verification Group have approved payment of increases due to Caretakers in Dún Laoghaire I.A.D.T. 
with effect from 1st June 2005. The increases are comprised of the final phase of the parallel 
benchmarking award and an increase of 1½% under the terms of Paragraph 14.2 of the Mid term 
Review of Part Two of Sustaining Progress.  
 
The increases are to be implemented under the terms of Circular Letter IT 17/05.  
 
Any queries in relation to this Circular Letter should be e-mailed to:-
technology_training@education.gov.ie   
 
 
Gerry Murray, 
Principal Officer. 
2nd February 2006. 
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